Tuesday, 06 July 2010

Committee Secretary
Senate Legal and Constitutional Committee
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
Australia

Dear Sir / Madam,

Subject: Migration Amendment (visa capping) Bill 2010

It is a great moment for me that I can submit my suggestions. For this kindness I'm very thankful to you.

My suggestions are very straight forward. I am strongly against passing this bill. This would not be fair for the humanity. Don't accept student visas but people who are already onshore and lodged their files legally, should not send back. People who lodged their files with illegal ways should be punished.

I believe you will respect our feelings and don't do anything wrong.

Kind Regards, Jonny Bakriwala Chor